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Michelle M. Endresz

From: Heidi D. Chapman
Sent: Monday, July 5, 2021 6:37 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Subject: CMO Blast:  Loss of one of our Upstate family

On behalf of Dr. Amy Tucker, Chief Medical Officer, Upstate University Hospital... 
 
It is with great sadness that I share the news of Dr. Jessica Summer’s death yesterday. 
  
Dr. Summers’ death happened quite suddenly and unexpectedly while she was at church. Words can’t express 
what a tragic event this is for her family, friends, and all of us in her Upstate family.  
 
We do not yet have details regarding a memorial service. We will update all of you as more details become 
available.    
 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
Vice President, Ambulatory Services & Population Health 
 


